ADVANCED SYNOPSIS FOR USMC EXTREME COLD WEATHER LAYERING SYSTEM.

RDECOM Acquisition Center, Natick Contracting Division, on behalf of the United States Marine Corps, is issuing this PRESOLICITATION NOTICE for a projected total quantity of 35,000 sets of the complete layering system.  The proposed Extreme Cold Weather Layering System is expected to consist of the following items;  Lightweight Exposure Suit, Trousers and Jacket, Extreme Cold Uniform, Jacket, Trousers and Booties,  Cold Weather Glove System, Extreme Cold Weather Mitten System, and the Full Grip Glove Liner.  Draft specifications for each item is available for download on the Natick Contracting website, https://www3.natick.army.mil  business opportunities/upcoming acquisitions/W911QY-07-R-0013.  USMC intends to award a five (5) year Indefinite Delivery Indefinite quantity production contract via Solicitation (RFP) posted on or about 12 June 07 as a total small business set aside.  The minimum to maximum quantity is expected to be from 1,000 units/systems to 35,000 units/systems.  The USMC intends to initially procure 20,000 systems which are subject to availability of funds. Materials and fabrication shall be 100% compliant with Berry Amendment and Buy American Act. A Draft Request for Proposals (RFP) is available for download on the Natick Contracting Division Website https://www3.natick.army.mil  (Business opportunities/Upcoming Acquisitions and solicitation number W911QY-07-R-0013). POINT OF CONTACT (POC): For questions concerning this Presolicitation Notice please contact:  Kevin Parker, Contract Specialist, kevin.parker@natick.army.mil
